
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

ABOR Approves Update to Non-Resident Tuition Rate for 
Arizona High School Graduates Tuition Policy 

 
TEMPE, Ariz. - The Arizona Board of Regents approved a revision to its Non-Resident Tuition Rate for 
Arizona High School Graduates policy that will ensure more Arizona high school graduates are eligible 
for the discounted non-resident tuition rate, a non-subsidized rate that covers the cost of education. 
 
Any student who graduates from an Arizona high school and meets the policy criteria, but who is not 
otherwise eligible for resident tuition status, will be eligible for a non-


